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NOTICE OF STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT (SEPA) DETERMINATION OF NON-
SIGNIFICANCE 
The City of White Salmon issued a Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) under the SEPA 
Rules (Washington Administrative Code Chapter 197-11) for proposed amendments to White 
Salmon Municipal Codes 17.75 Residential Planned Unit Development (R-PUD); 19.10.040 
Project Permit Application Framework; and 17.81 Site and Building Plan Review. After reviewing 
a completed SEPA checklist and other information on file with the agency, the City of White 
Salmon determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant adverse impact on the 
environment. 
 
Copies of the DNS are available at no charge from or can be obtained from the city’s website: 
https://www.white-salmon.net.  
 
Ms. Jan Brending, Clerk-Treasurer 
P.O. Box 2139 
White Salmon, Washington  98672 
(509) 493-1133 
 
The public is invited to comment on this DNS by submitting written comments no later than 
April 19, 2022 to Ms. Brending at the address shown above. 
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